
 
 
 
 

 
September 16, 2019 
 
ATTN: Shaneeka Battle 
Department of Public Safety 
Licensing Technician 
P.O. Box 1456 
Atlanta, GA 30371 
 
Ms. Battle 
 
On behalf of the City of Powder Springs, I would like to officially request the renewal of our 
City’s Speed Detection Device Permit that is set to expire on 12/31/19. 
 
Attached with this request is proof of our speed detection device calibrations and a Speed 
Detection Report from the Peace Officers Standards and Training Council detailing the sworn 
employees trained to operate speed detection devices within our city limits. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me at 770-943-1666 with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Al Thurman, Mayor 
City of Powder Springs 


